
Beloved First Baptist Church Family,

As the fall season approaches, we are reminded of the beauty of change.
The leaves begin to turn, the air grows crisp, and creation itself whispers
that God is still at work in every season of life. Just as nature transforms
before our eyes, we too are called to embrace the changes God brings
into our lives with faith and hope.

Scripture declares in Ecclesiastes 3:1 – “To everything there is a season,
and a time to every purpose under the heaven.” The same God who paints
the trees with vibrant colors is the One shaping your story with purpose.

This month, let us walk in awe of God’s majesty. The shifting seasons are
not a sign of loss but a promise of renewal. Where one leaf falls, new life
will come again. Where one chapter closes, God is already preparing the
next.

Be encouraged: whatever season you find yourself in, God is with you.
Stand firm, trust His timing, and expect His goodness to unfold in ways
you cannot yet see.

May we move into this fall with hearts full of gratitude, eyes lifted in faith,
and spirits ready to receive the harvest God has promised.

In His Service,

Rev. Dr. Todd C. Davidson
Senior Pastor
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September Events
Church Resource Directory Interest Survey
FBCH is exploring interest in creating an internal resource directory to highlight 
the diverse talents and skills within our church family. This tool would help connect
members for mutual support and strengthen our Christ-centered community.

Please complete the survey by September 1, 2025. 

Open Pickle Ball 
Mondays | Beginning September 8th from 5:00 PM to 6:30 PM 

GriefShare
All sessions will meet on Tuesdays starting
January 14th - October 28, 2025 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

An Evening of Worship and Praise with Dance
Sunday, September 28, 2025 @ 4:00 p.m.

October Events
First Baptist Church of Hampton’s 163 Anniversary
Sunday, October 26, 2025 – 10:15 a.m.

Hallelujah Night
Friday, October 31, 2025 @ 6:00PM-8:00PM

 

DRIVERS NEEDED!
The First Baptist Church of Hampton Transportation Ministry is in need of qualified
drivers to assist in transporting our members to and from church functions and
other special functions of the church. Volunteers must have a valid driver's license
and be under 70 years of age. Persons who hold a Commercial Driver's License
(CDL) are much needed and welcomed. 

For more information, please contact Deacon Alfred Marable at 757-256-6860.

Stay Connected
We are continuously exploring ways to enhance our
communication, fellowship, and worship experiences.
Your feedback is important to us! Please share your
thoughts and suggestions with the church office or
through our website. Be sure to visit www.thefbch.org
regularly for updates on events, news, and other
important information.

August Birthdays & Anniversaries
We celebrate and honor all members
born in September and those
celebrating wedding anniversaries this
month. May your special day be filled
with love, joy, and blessings. Happy
Birthday and Happy Anniversary!

For more information on these and
other events, visit our website at

www.thefbch.org.
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